
 

Prof. Miho Fujimori, an instructor of the Japanese language class, is 
offering a Japanese calligraphy lesson in her class on Saturday, October 
29, 2022 (12:30pm-2:00pm). This part of class is open to all students. 
The workshop is conducted on campus (in-person only @ Room B-115). 
Seating is limited (up to 10 ppl). If you are interested, please sign up at 
https://bit.ly/lagccEventReg. For inquiries, e-mail 
mfujimori@lagcc.cuny.edu. 
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